Dr. Ray G. Hulburt, D. O., Editor, American Osteopathic Association, 540 No. Michigan Avenue, Chicago, Illinois.

Dear Dr. Hulburt:

Thank you very much for your very nice letter written to Dr. Julius McBride, 1710 Yale Street, Houston, Texas. You have answered for Dr. McBride some questions that I appreciate very much.

Dean Warner, of Kirksville, asked me to teach there this summer a course in treatment of athletic injuries, but I declined due to the fact that it would cause too much criticism.

I thank you for writing Dr. McBride and also for giving him the names of the two texts that I published on basketball. If you should care to write Dr. McBride again you might tell him of the chapter on athletic injuries which appears in "Better Basketball". Personally I think it is the best text on athletic injuries that can be found in the country. I wrote it for the benefit of the high school coaches. It was my desire to stimulate in them an interest in the better care of the boys under the coaches' control.

With all good wishes, I am

Sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Education and Recreation, Varsity Basketball and Baseball Coach.

FCA:AH